Meeting Notice

Joint Municipal Action Committee 
Quarterly Meeting with Executives
Friday, May 14, 2021 / 8:00 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.  
This meeting will be held VIRTUALLY through Zoom at: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84064886981 OR by dialing 1-253-215-8782 and entering the meeting ID 840 6488 6981, then # when prompted.
The format is audio + video.  (Note: This meeting will be recorded)

Call to Order 

JMAC Members:

Elizabeth Bonbright, Chair, Tacoma Public Schools
Kristina Walker, Vice-Chair, City of Tacoma
Keith Blocker, City of Tacoma
Andrea Smith, Metro Parks Tacoma
Jessie Baines, Metro Parks Tacoma
Deanna Keller, Port of Tacoma 

Marty Campbell, Pierce County

Ryan Mello, Pierce County 

Korey Strozier, Tacoma Public Schools 

Bill Sterud, Puyallup Tribe of Indians
JMAC Chief Executives:


Elizabeth Pauli, City Manager, City of Tacoma


Shon Sylvia, Executive Director, Metro Parks Tacoma


Sue Dreier, CEO, Pierce Transit


Eric Johnson, Executive Director, Port of Tacoma


Anthony Chen, Director of Health, Tacoma/Pierce County Health Department


Carla Santorno, Superintendent, Tacoma Public Schools


Bruce Dammeier, County Executive, Pierce County
Rainforest Strategies Consultant, Joe Sterling

Introductions

Approval of Agenda 

Approval of Minutes

· Meeting of April 9, 2021

Agenda Items
· Discussion with Chief Executives -- Asset Mapping Tool

· Review & integrate each entity’s contributions to the asset map that support JMAC’s 3 strategic themes 
(Note: Contributions to be submitted by each entity no later than May 10th. All submissions will be combined into a draft asset mapping document and provided to all via email by May 13th) 

· Summary of Conversation & Next Steps

· Summit of Sixty – Possible Dates and Potential Participants

· Other Issues for the Good of the Order

Setting Agenda for Next Meeting

· June 11, 2021  Regular Meeting
Future Meeting Dates

· July 9, 2021  Regular Meeting

· August 13, 2021  Quarterly Meeting

· September 10, 2021  Regular Meeting

Adjournment
* Minutes for May will be taken by Tacoma Public Schools[image: image1.png]
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